C. D. Mote, Jr. President

June 14, 2016

Professor Vladimir Andročec, Ph. D. President Croatian Academy of Engineering-HATZ PO Box 59, HR-10001, Zagreb CROATIA

Dear Professor Andročec:

I thank you for sending a copy of your newest publications of the Croatian Academy of Engineering. It is an impressive volume of work by your members which must be received with enthusiasm by Croatian industry, state officials, and of course, universities and other institutions. The quality of the presentation of the works enhances their access for many years to come.

I thank you too for your bulletin, "Engineering Power," Vol 11(1) 2016. Its focus on textiles was well presented for this important industry sector.

I appreciate your thoughtfulness.

Yours sincerely,

C. D. Mote, Jr.

CDM/kaz